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Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
I feel this is so wrong in many ways, Oregon is agriculture, at least on the eastern side of the state, These bills are just 
another way of government control over farm families. PLEASE stop both bills. I am in ranching, we support dairies, the 
farmers/ranchers are best stewards of the land and they take care of it because its their livelihood for the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rowena Lytle 
6192 Highway 26 
Ironside, OR 97908 
flyingocc@yahoo.com 
 


